March 13, 2023 Regular Council Meeting
Handout 7 - Agenda Item E.11

From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: New Hart Subdivision

From: Glen Schlivinsky <*REDACTED*>
Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 3:44 PM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: New Hart Subdivision

I'm all for new housing and infrastructure on the Hart.
I just hope that they upgrade the intersection turning into the highway to support the added traffic.

7886 John Hart Highway



